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From: Alasdair Marnochi GRO g
Sent: Wed 25/09/2013 6:41:58 AM (UTC)

To: Paula Vennells; GRO
Subject: Re: Thank you '

Thanks Paula and no problem about zipping off.

I was very impressed with Tony and think he will do a very good job. I'd certainly encourage him to come forward with his views
not just on his part but the wider process (not least of all because it will ensue his bit fits neatly in with the rest and visa versa. It's
also reassuring to meet someone of his experience who was so clear that our chosen route was the right one.

So I'd give him enough time in the design stage to ensure that he manages a smooth landing for us which I am sure he will do.

For the Board today I went through the papers and sent Chris quite a comprehensive set of CFO comments/questions on Mon. We
had a chat yesterday and a follow up call last night - decent progress. On the cost reduction I'd like to see more pace and sizzle and
suspect he will need help to both design the new operating model and project manage the implementation. On supply chain I agree
with the conclusion that it's not a business we should be in (ie sell services) and therefore we should get out soonest and let someone
else deal with this back office process. Said to Chris we need to be much more imaginative about how we do that but with £60m pa
in play we have lots of different options.

Look forward to the debate

Alasdair

Sent from my iPad

> On 24 Sep 2013, at 21:48, "Paula Vennells"i GRO ! wrote:

>

> Alasdair, I am sorry I had to dash after the Tony Hooper (TH) meeting but I wanted to say thank you properly. I think we did a
good double act and the outcome was exactly as I hoped.

>

> spoke afterwards with Martin and we think it will be good to use TH as a sounding board as we revisit application and indeed
content of some of the related legal policies. We need to be more understanding of the individuals we are dealing with but equally I
don't want us lurching to be overly generous or hesitant when the facts are clear. His independent steer will be helpful.

>

> Martin is producing a one pager over-night on our meeting and next steps.

>

> Thanks again. And I meant to ask how the job hunt is going? Any result?

>

> BW Paula

>

>

>

> Sent from my iPad

>

>
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> This email and any attachments are confidential and intended for the addressee only. If you are not the named recipient, you must
not use, disclose, reproduce, copy or distribute the contents of this communication. If you have received this in error, please contact
the sender by reply email and then delete this email from your system. Any views or opinions expressed within this email are solely
those of the sender, unless otherwise specifically stated.

>

> POST OFFICE LIMITED is registered in England and Wales no 2154540. Registered Office: 148 OLD STREET, LONDON
EC1V 9HQ.

>

S>3k sk sk sk sk sk s sk ok sk sk sk sk sk sk sk sk sk sheske sk sk sk sk sk sk sk sk sk sfeske st sk sk sieske skl s sk sk skeske sk sk sk sk sk sk sk sieske sk sk sk sk sk sk sk sieskosk sokok sk



